
 
 
 

Dear Valued Corporate Customer, 
 
Revision to cheque clearing fee from 1 June 2018 
 
From 1 June 2018, we will revise our cheque clearing fee from 
S$0.50 to S$0.75 per cheque for each subsequent cheque after the 
first 30 free/ first 50 free cheques per calendar month. 
 
The revised fee will be reflected in the business pricing guides. 
 
Please feel free to approach any of our branch staff if you need 
further assistance on this matter. Alternatively, you can contact our 
Business Banking Commercial Service Centre at +65 6538 1111.  

Thank you for banking with us. 
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hhttps://www.ocbc.com/business-banking/help-and-support/payment-and-transactions.html%23anch-fees

